
Northstowe CDOs Report for March 2024 

 

 

Northstowe Community Forum 2024 

The next Forum will be Wednesday 8 May. The drop-in session will start at 6:30pm and the 

presentations at 7pm.  

 

Northstowe Community Networkers 

The groups are making preparations for the Midsummer Festival on 22 June and Light Up 

Northstowe on 23 November.  

The CDOs have been approached by a resident with a proposal to create a WhatsApp 

channel where all groups can advertise their activity and future events. All Northstowe 

groups will be able to designate a representative to act as admin on the new channel. The 

CDOs have connected the resident with Northstowe Hub to develop this further.   

 

Raised Beds at The Cabin 

We are working with Northstowe Hub to design the planting for the two raised beds in the 

back garden at The Cabin. There have been two workshops: one with residents and one 

with the youth group. 

 

Menopause Café 

Plans are continuing for a menopause café at the Cabin. We are discussing how and when it 

could be run. It will mainly be a ‘Get together group’ but will hopefully have guest speakers at 

a later date. 

 

Western Park Pavilion Activation Event  

We are working with Elite Sports to hold an activation event on Saturday 18 May which will 

showcase a range of sports activities. Timings to be agreed but please keep an eye out for 

more information.  

 

 

To contact the Community Development Officers, please email 
Northstowe.community@scambs.gov.uk 
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